

Oakmeadow CE Primary School

Longmeadow **Bayston Hill Shrewsbury Shropshire SY3 0NU**

Tel No: 01743 875020

Email: admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk Website: www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk

Executive Head teacher: Mrs C Whelan BA (Hons) QTS NPQH Pg Cert Head of School: Mrs S Hill BA (hons) QTS PG Cert

1st April 2021

Dear Homes

You may remember that on our calendar there was originally scheduled a PD Day directly after the February Half Term. This PD Day was rescheduled as we felt it really important to have all the children back into school on the Monday.

We have been looking at the school calendar and reviewing when may be best to reschedule this for. As a result of this process we have chosen Monday 12th July. As you know, we hold a 'move up fortnight' during the last two weeks of school. This date sits nicely at the start of the fortnight and will serve as an excellent opportunity for us as a school to review and plan ready for what we hope to be a full on year of exciting events and no more interruptions!

Children will therefore not be required into school this day and will return to begin move up fortnight on Tuesday 13th July. More information on this to follow.

Many thanks for your support.

Kind Regards

The Oakmeadow Leadership Team











Twitter: @oakmeadow





Nursery: @Ladybirdsoak



OUTSTANDING 2016